
Students to gain ‘real world’
experience

A new partnership between SRUC and the James Hutton Institute will put
practical skills into the hands of future farmers.

Burton flood defence project on target

Work has started at Blackpool Street and at Paget High School, with work due
to start at the library and leisure centre in coming weeks

Gang and Knife Crime Prevention
Programme – OC20S19P1649

Call to run a project to support young people on the trajectory of offending
in gangs or at risk of getting involved with gangs, by providing intensive
support – in Leeds City Region.

Promotional material: Employing EU
seasonal workers after Brexit

Leaflet and information to help employers recruit EU citizens for seasonal
work in farming and food businesses after Brexit.
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National Drought Group – EA Chief
Executive statement

The NDG met on Tuesday 21 October, chaired by Sir James Bevan, Chief
Executive of the Environment Agency.
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